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Book suggestion for July
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WHY CHOOSING SIDES
SIDELINES THE CHURCH

We are halfway through 2022! Six months down and six months to go! Maybe that discourages you
or maybe that encourages you (Angela would say that Christmas is almost here!) However you are
feeling today remember, “This is the day the Lord has made; let us rejoice and be glad in it.” Psalm
118:24 (NIV).

As we begin the second half of 2022, would you consider this another new starting point for you? It’s
not just on New Year’s Day that we make that choice, but at the start of each month, each week, each
day.

As we study the book of Proverbs this summer we will be reminded of the fresh opportunities to live
wisely. We can regularly make the decision to “develop skills for living well in God’s world.”
So in this last part of 2022, let’s choose well and seek wisdom from God. Let’s hold tightly to God
and His Word. Let’s have a proper reverence and awe of Him (the “fear of the Lord”).

Together as a church we can learn, grow, and encourage one another in wisdom. There is much that
God would do in our lives, church, and community if we choose well.

PS—Keep reading a chapter from Proverbs every day. It’s a great habit!

Pastor Scott
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COME JOIN US!

Each Sunday we have an
opportunity to stay con-
nected in worship by at-
tending our Sunday ser-
vice to enjoy to a shared

I encourage you, if you
are able, to join us in our
sanctuary on Sunday
mornings at 9:45 am and
also join us at 11:15 am

—We are glad you are here —

for our in-person Sunday
School. We are also live
streaming on YouTube.
Check our website at
www.ambecandor.com
Join us as we continue to  for more details.

enjoy our worship and
messages with Pastor
Scott Burtis.

message and study

through scripture. We
are currently studying
the book of Ephesians.

Please be sure to contact
us if you need anything!

Tim and Gwendy Colwell—Missionaries to the Yukon Territory in Canada

Tim and Gwendy minister to the Kaska First Nation in Ross River, Yukon Territory, Canada. The Colwells seek to
reach the lost in Ross River through visitation, one-on-one discipleship, Kids’ Bible Club and Bible camps, adult Bible
studies and weekly meetings. They also operate the HOPE Centre, a 3,600 square-foot multi-purpose ministry center
where people from their community can come and have a safe place to gather and find the HOPE that only comes
from knowing Jesus Christ as their Lord and Savior.

They joined SEND twenty-five years ago with the purpose of seeing a vibrant, Christ-centered church established in
Ross River. They committed to serving the Lord as long as He had a desire for them to serve Him in the small com-
munity of Ross River which has included some hard times as they helped others draw closer to the Lord.

The Colwells are looking forward to holding Kamp Klondike (a camp for kids) this summer after two years of being
shut down by COVID. Your prayers for their continuation of Bible studies and clubs are most appreciated.

For a look at what is happening with the Colwells five children and a more in-depth look at their past year, see the
newsletter posted on the Missionary Bulletin Board in the Fellowship Hall.



;S80IAI88

1o04os >Mn:=m wesiiLL panpayos
mu_MMM nﬂﬁ;ﬂogﬂ Hmmmw_.m Al1enbay Aepung UWAH-|IY
It
1821dg apoleYD-g
0¢ 6¢ 8¢ LT 9¢ T4 | 4
UBIN
amol Alwed wdoo:9 SAA san san SaA Jadog e|02IN-g
34 (44 | K4 0¢ 61 81 Ll
uoljined younyo Bupas
uo|6a] ueolawy 1sndeg siaulo) ,Seoaisniy) wdpe:g
je J201dg 1uayn Joj ayn Bunaspy S}edi}s je uoayouna Bunaap
jJo uoneuqgalen wdQO:L| SIOYDIN A2g R aAeq-VY ,suooeaqg wdQQ:9 sJoluag uoouQ:zL| .sessauooeag wdpo:9 peajis|ieH rg-g
91 SI 14! 3 | 4! Il 1]
S} oIMISog e jsepealg
S,Ud weQeg: 2 J201dg 261039-g
6 8 £ 9 S L% £
uewauoyosg uog-g
¢ I
Aepanjeg Aeprij Aepsany I, ABpsaupa AepsanJ, ACPUOJA Aepung
[€ 0t 6T 8T 0€ 6T 8T LT 9T
LT 9T §T ¥T €T TT 1T = dc_mﬂsa ST vT €T TT 1T 0T 6l
0T 61 81 LI 91 SI ¥I S ——— 8L LI 91 S1 ¥1 €1 T

ARl
9

[T ol 6 8 L
S v € T 1

207 1sndny

20T AIng

Iror o 8 L 9 ¢
[4

T

oz dunye




Announcements and articles for this newsletter should be received by Tammy Podufalski by the 23rd of the month prior to
publication. You can send your information to Tammy by email at ambesecretary@hotmail.com, text at 607-280-4039 or by
placing your announcement in the Secretary box in the hallway near the offices.

WAYS TO GIVE YOUR TITHES AND OFFERINGS:
In person—drop your check, cash or pew envelope in one of the boxes located in the Fellowship Hall or front of the church.
Online—www.ambecandor.com/give
Text—text your amount to 607-333-7858
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Mark your Calendar

July 9 7:30am Men’s Breakfast at Bostwicks
July 13 12:00noon Seniors’ Luncheon at Straits
Corners Baptist Church

July 31 All-Hymn Sunday

August 6 7:30am Men’s Breakfast at Bostwicks
August 7 Communion

August 17 Quarterly Business Meeting

August 22-25 VBS

August 26 Family Movie Night in Gym

Mark your calendars for VBS on August 22-25!

Daily Bible Reading Plans:
For online reading and videos:

www.branchtogether.org
www.backtothebible.org
www.blueletterbible.org
www.biblegateway.com
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Candor Seniors

The Candor Seniors have been meeting for 60
years. There are meetings at noon on the 4th
Thursday of each month (the next meeting will
be July 28 at McKendree Methodist Church).
A meal is shared, always with an entertain-
ment element. If you will be attending for the
first time, please contact Carol Van Epps.
Travel is incorporated into the yearly plans,
with a hiatus for the COVID pandemic.

Most recently, there was a four-day trip to
Branson, Missouri (2019) and two trips to
Sight & Sound’s spectacular production in
Lancaster, Pennsylvania: Queen Esther and
David (2022). Moses will be presented this
fall.

Corme join us. A warm welcome awaits you.

Contact: Carol Van Epps, Secretary (607-659-
7652)

You're a invited to a dish-to-pass luncheon for
seniors at the Straits Corners Baptist Church on
Wednesday, July 13, at 12:00 noon. Thisis a
monthly event for area churches—no agenda—

just a gathering for fellowship and short devo-

tional with other area Christians. See Tammy
Podufalski if interested in attending.

Can we pray for you? Go to our website
and click on I NEED PRAYER.

If you are interested in joining a group of us
who will be praying for online prayer re-
quests that come in through our website,
please contact Tammy Podufalski and she
can add you to the email list.




